TOWN OF WILLIAMSBURG
Special Town Meeting
31 August 2021

The meeting was held at the Anne T Dunphy School, 1 Petticoat Hill Rd, Williamsburg at 7:00
P.M.

The warrant was signed on August 10, 2021 and posted on August 12, 2021

Moderator: Paul Rudof Town Clerk: Brenda Lessard

Board of Selectmen present: David Mathers, Chair; Denise Banister, Clerk; William Sayre
Constable: Paul Sanderson

A quorum (60 registered voters) being present (there were 62 registered voters present), the
Moderator called the meeting to order at 7:18 p.m. The Moderator noted the return of the warrant
and that it had been properly posted.

Article 1
Moved and seconded that the Town vote to transfer the sum of $1,927 from the Water
Enterprise Fund to pay for services rendered by Howard Laboratories inFiscal Year
2021.

Passed Unanimously

Article 2

Moved and seconded that the Town vote to transfer the sum of $34.779 from the Sewer
Enterprise I'und to pay the balance of the Fiscal Year 2021 Sewer Servicecost assessment
to the City of Northampton.

There was much discussion of the issues the town is having with the sewer system.

Motion made and seconded to call the question.
Passed Unanimously

Original Motion passed Majority (1 Nay)

Article 3
Moved and seconded that the town vote to transfer from Stabilization the sum of

$217.872for the purpose of replacing the Depot Road Culvert.

Passed Unanimously



Article 4

Moved and seconded that the town vote to transfer from Stabilization the sum of $81,292
for the purpose of replacing the Anne T. Dunphy School HVAC system.

Discussion of condition of HVAC system and who should be held responsible

Motion made and seconded to call the questions.
Motion Passed 2/3 Majority (1 Nay)

Original Motion Passed 2/3 Majority (1 Nay)

Meeting Adjourned at 8:00 p.m.
Filed: September 2, 2021 A True Copy Attest: Brenda Lessard, Town Clerk

Brenda Lessard, Town Clerk

Cc: Accountant, Treasurer, Board of Selectmen, Highway, School Committee, Town Administrator,
KPLaw, Water and Sewer Commission



